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Comments: Gold Creek valley is a very important ecosystem that needs to be preserved and restored. In just the

20 years that my family have been cabin owners, I've seen the creek change. The valley is being over-developed

rapidly and this is having an obvious effect on plants and wildlife of the area. These things are worth protecting

from further harm. I support this project because I believe this area should be a thriving habitat as it once was.


